
Covid  
 
The safety and wellbeing of the people we work with is of the utmost importance to Alaco. We 
continue to monitor developments surrounding coronavirus (COVID-19) and to take steps in support 
of the health of our employees, our clients and the wider community. In support of the above, Alaco 
has implemented remote working procedures for all staff. We are confident that these measures will 
not impede our ability to serve our clients and respond to our other stakeholders. 
 


